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CHOICE HOTELS CASE STUDY

MAILER:

Choice Hotels

OBJECTIVE:
 
Choice Hotels faced the challenge of increasing brand 
recognition, positioning the hotels as the leading choice 
among business travelers, and subsequently increasing 
bookings while generating new loyalty club members.
 
SOLUTION:

eTargetMedia implemented a highly targeted and effective 
email marketing campaign segmenting an audience 
of business travelers ages 26-65 with a mid-upper 
household income in specified feeder markets to regional 
hotel locations. The offer was designed to highlight 
Cambria Hotels and Suites, foster a brand essence of 
an upgrade experience with every stay, invite business 
travelers to join the Choice Privileges loyalty program 
and earn an opportunity for a free night as part of the 
registration process. eTargetMedia strategically selected 
the high performance list of Frequent Business Travelers 
to reach a targeted audience of regular business stay 
travelers that fit the audience profile to educate them on 
the brand and present the benefits of the specialty loyalty 
program to attract and retain new customers.

OUTCOME:

The email campaign resulted in significantly above 
industry average open and click-through rates, while 
building brand awareness, positioning the brand as the 
leading business travel choice, and ultimately increasing 
registration to the loyalty program while subsequently 
increasing bookings as a direct result of the eTargetMedia 
campaign.


